



May 6, 2014

Dear Maria,

I am pleased to inform you that your Dyson College 2014 Summer Undergraduate Student-Faculty Research Program Proposal entitled "Apoptosis in breast cancer cells grown in 3D tumors" has been approved for funding. In consultation with your faculty sponsor, you will determine the ten-week period you will work on your project during the summer of 2014. You may begin your research project as early as May 19, 2014 but must conclude no later than August 31, 2014.

The Research Program provides for a stipend of \$2000 paid to you the student. Please contact your faculty sponsor to arrange submission of a Student Employment Form required for processing this stipend. The Research Program also provides for a total of \$500 for any supplies/materials needed for the project. Orders for such supplies/materials should be processed by your faculty sponsor who will indicate that the supplies are for the Summer Undergraduate Student-Faculty Research Program.

Please remember that at the end of the Research Program you are required to provide either a research paper, artistic work, or a multi-page report that documents the results of your project. You also are required to present your research at an internal Dyson forum during the 2014-2015 academic year such as the Dyson Society of Fellows Annual Meeting that will be held in spring 2015. Your completed work should be sent to me at the Center for Undergraduate Research Experiences (CURE) by August 31<sup>st</sup>, 2014 and also should include a tentative plan for presentation. If based upon the nature of the project this submission date is not possible to meet, please communicate with me and your faculty sponsor so that we can determine what is appropriate as a final submission date.

Please sign the attached form and return it along with a copy of this letter by Friday, May 16, 2014 to Norma Quiridumbay at the Center for Undergraduate Research Experiences to indicate your acceptance of the award and your understanding of the terms.

I encourage you to contact us should you have any questions about the Dyson College 2014 Undergraduate Student-Faculty Research Program.

Congratulations!

Maria T. Iacullo-Bird, Ph.D.

Dyson College Assistant Dean for Graduate Programs and Undergraduate Research

Center for Undergraduate Research Experiences

Maria V. Vacullo Berd

41 Park Row, 4<sup>th</sup> Floor

New York, NY 10038

(P) 212-346-1112

(F) 212-346-1078

miacullobird@pace.edu

Cc: Dr. Nancy A. Krucher

Dean Nira Herrmann





As per the terms of the attached letter, I accept the Dyson College 2014 Undergraduate Student-Faculty Research Program Award.

Student Name:		 
Student Signature:		
(Original signature requir	ed)	
Contact information:		
19		 
The state of the s		